
As a citizen, registered voter and tax payer in the United States and in Salem Oregon I strongly support 
getting rid of the electoral college and replacing it with the popular vote. The people of this country 
should have the right to elect their President.  
 
The electoral college is antiquated. It allows a few States to decide the outcome of the election rather 
than the people. Gerrymandering, political pressure and lobbying of members of the electoral college 
make this an unfair practice.  
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